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STEARNS WEAVER MILLER CONGRATULATES CLIENT BUTTERS CONSTRUCTION & 
DEVELOPMENT ON 2014 DEVELOPER OF THE YEAR AWARD 

 
 
MIAMI — March 20, 2014 — Stearns Weaver Miller Weissler Alhadeff & Sitterson, P.A. 
congratulates longtime client, Butters Construction & Development, on receiving NAIOP South 
Florida’s 2014 Developer of the Year award. The Commercial Real Estate Development 
Association presented Butters with the award at its recent South Florida 2014 Awards of 
Excellence.   
 
“Congratulations to Malcolm Butters, Mark Butters and their team on this noteworthy win,” 
said Stearns Weaver Miller Real Estate Shareholder Peter Desiderio. “We have represented 
Butters for over a decade and are proud to continue our representation of Butters in their 
major recent projects in South Florida, including the development of an approximately 1 million 
square foot mixed use project in Deerfield Beach, the development of 1.6 million square feet of 
industrial space in Medley, and the development of the Miami International Distribution 
Center, a 320,000 square foot industrial project that is currently underway.” 
 
Please click below for further details:  
Butters Construction & Development wins Top Developer at NAIOP South Florida Awards  
 
About Stearns Weaver Miller 
 
From its offices in Miami, Fort Lauderdale, Tampa and Tallahassee, Florida, Stearns Weaver 
Miller provides a full range of professional services to its business and government agency 
clients.  The firm’s lawyers and other professionals focus on Business Restructuring, Corporate 
& Securities, Labor & Employment, Litigation, Municipal Law & Land Development, and Real 
Estate. For more information, please visit stearnsweaver.com.  
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